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Only citizens of the United States of America and Oregon with Valid I.D. are 

constitutionallly allowed to vote and the state of Oregon government has been 

undermining that for years and I have no confidence in the vote by mail system 

anymore because of the actions taken by state of Oregon govenment.  In 2022 a lot 

of Oregonians may be have been expecting clear results at 8 p.m. sharp, the 

deadline for turning ballots into your county elections office.But Oregon now allows 

ballots postmarked on Election Day to be counted, instead of only counting ballots 

that reach elections offices by Election Day. That means final results could be 

delayed by days, especially in closer races. This is not acceptable. In Florida they 

don't do vote by mail and within one hour they know the results of the elections in 

that entire state. Oregon should be the same. 


